
  about 3195 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- {about}, after that, be (almost),
 (that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  after 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should ({after}, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  after 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, {after} that, be (almost),
 (that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  afterwards 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, {afterwards}, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  almost 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be ({almost}),
 (that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  at 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be {at} the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  be 0272 # ameleo {am-el-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3199; to be careless of: -- make light of, neglect,
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 {be} negligent, no regard.[ql

  be 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, {be} yet.[ql

  be 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, ({be}) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  be 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, {be} at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  be 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
({be}), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  be 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, {be} (almost),
 (that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  begin 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
({begin}), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  care 1959 # epimeleomai {ep-ee-mel-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1909 and the same as 3199; to care for (physically or
otherwise): -- take {care} of.[ql
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  care 3199 # melo {mel'-o}; a primary verb; to be of interest
to, i.e. to concern (only third person singular present
indicative used impersonally, it matters): -- (take) {care}.[ql

  come 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to {come}, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  for 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was {for}, will, would, be yet.[ql

  for 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was {for}) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  hereafter 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, {hereafter})
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  imagine 3191 # meletao {mel-et-ah'-o}; from a presumed
derivative of 3199; to take care of, i.e. (by implication)
revolve in the mind: -- {imagine}, (pre-)meditate.[ql

  intend 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, {intend}, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  is 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which {is}, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
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hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  light 0272 # ameleo {am-el-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3199; to be careless of: -- make {light} of,
neglect, be negligent, no regard.[ql

  make 0272 # ameleo {am-el-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3199; to be careless of: -- {make} light of,
neglect, be negligent, no regard.[ql

  mean 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), {mean}, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  Meleas 3190 # Meleas {mel-eh-as'}; of uncertain origin; Meleas,
 an Israelite: -- {Meleas}.[ql ***. melei. See 3199.[ql

  mind 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, {mind}, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  neglect 0272 # ameleo {am-el-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3199; to be careless of: -- make light of,
{neglect}, be negligent, no regard.[ql

  negligent 0272 # ameleo {am-el-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3199; to be careless of: -- make light of, neglect,
 be {negligent}, no regard.[ql

  no 0272 # ameleo {am-el-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3199; to be careless of: -- make light of, neglect,
 be negligent, {no} regard.[ql

  of 0272 # ameleo {am-el-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3199; to be careless of: -- make light {of},
neglect, be negligent, no regard.[ql

  of 1959 # epimeleomai {ep-ee-mel-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1909 and the same as 3199; to care for (physically or
otherwise): -- take care {of}.[ql

  point 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the {point}, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  pre-)meditate 3191 # meletao {mel-et-ah'-o}; from a presumed
derivative of 3199; to take care of, i.e. (by implication)
revolve in the mind: -- imagine, ({pre-)meditate}.[ql
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  ready 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) {ready}, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  regard 0272 # ameleo {am-el-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3199; to be careless of: -- make light of, neglect,
 be negligent, no {regard}.[ql

  repent 3338 # metamellomai {met-am-el'-lom-ahee}; from 3326
and the middle voice of 3199; to care afterwards, i.e. regret: --
 {repent} (self).[ql

  return 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + {return}, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  self 3338 # metamellomai {met-am-el'-lom-ahee}; from 3326 and
the middle voice of 3199; to care afterwards, i.e. regret: --
repent ({self}).[ql

  shall 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, {shall}
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  should 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) {should} (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  take 1959 # epimeleomai {ep-ee-mel-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1909 and the same as 3199; to care for (physically or
otherwise): -- {take} care of.[ql

  take 3199 # melo {mel'-o}; a primary verb; to be of interest
to, i.e. to concern (only third person singular present
indicative used impersonally, it matters): -- ({take}) care.[ql

  tarry 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
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(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
{tarry}, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  that 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, {that}) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  that 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
({that} which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  that 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after {that}, be (almost),
 (that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  the 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at {the} point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  things 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, {things}, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  to 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
{to} (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  to 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
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(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) {to} come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  was 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which {was} for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  was 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, {was}
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  was 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which {was} for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  which 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, {which} was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  which 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), ({which}, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  which 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + {which} was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,

Page 7

12/9/2021



shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  which 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that {which} is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was
to (be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return,
shall (begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards,
hereafter) tarry, which was for, will, would, be yet.[ql

  will 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, {will}, would, be yet.[ql

  would 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, {would}, be yet.[ql

  yet 3195 # mello {mel'-lo}; a strengthened form of 3199
(through the idea of expectation); to attend, i.e. be about to
be, do, or suffer something (of persons or things, especially
events; in the sense of purpose, duty, necessity, probability,
possibility, or hesitation): -- about, after that, be (almost),
(that which is, things, + which was for) to come, intend, was to
(be), mean, mind, be at the point, (be) ready, + return, shall
(begin), (which, that) should (after, afterwards, hereafter)
tarry, which was for, will, would, be {yet}.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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